
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Jonesville City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M., Wednesday, February 15, 

2023 at the Jonesville City Hall, 265 E. Chicago Street, Jonesville, MI 49250. 

 

The Council will meet to consider the following request: 

 

A Rezoning Request from Key Opportunities, Inc. for the property located at 439 Beck Street, 

Jonesville, MI to rezone the property for a Planned Unit Development (PUD).  The purpose of 

the rezoning is for the development of an affordable permanent supporting housing development 

primarily for people with disabilities, veterans and senior citizens.    

Property ID #30-21-004-300-008-04-6-3. 

 

Attendance at the City Council Hearing is welcomed, but not required.  Written comments may 

be submitted to the Jonesville City Hall, prior to the hearing.   

 

A copy of the application materials can be viewed in the Jonesville City  Hall during normal 

business hours, 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  

 

Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City of 

Jonesville by writing or calling the following: 

 

City of Jonesville 

265 E. Chicago Street 

Jonesville, MI 49250 

517-849-2104 

www.jonesville.org  


